
 

D.A.V INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, AHMEDABAD 

Parents Teacher Association Meeting 

2019-20 

 

                                                         22/08/ 2019 

Initiative Taken By PTA member  

Gender Sensitivity workshop was conducted by PTA Members (2019) on         

19th August 2019. 

❖ Initiative taken by: Ms Saloni Shah, Ms Deval Sodha, Ms Shruti 

Thakore 

❖ Workshop on Gender Sensitivity 

❖ Date   : 19th August  2019 

❖ Time   : 9.00 am to 12: 10noon. 

❖ Attended by : Grade 2nd and Grade 4th  

Evidence: Glimpses of the workshop 

 

 



 

 

 

 



Glimpses of the feed back  

According to Tanay Jain (IV A) : The workshop was very informative and got a 

chance to learn many things. 

 

According to Vrishin  Bhavsar (IV A) : He learnt about the signs of good touch 

and bad touch and also got to know what should be the response after a bad 

touch. 

 

 



According to Samaira (IV B)  : She learnt that her body is hers only .Nobody 

has the right to touch it inappropriately. 

 

According to Jainam Bhavsar (III A)  : He found the workshop interesting. 

According to him the video shown in the workshop was very informative and 

interesting to watch. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


